Siri Fiske
1210 T Street NW Washington,
DC 20009

Date

Siri,

We appreciate you sharing your plans to renovate the rear of your property, which includes
building a rear conservatory and rear parking, and extending the lower areaway. Although, we share

a common property line, we do not have a problem with the additions & renovations since it
will add value to your property and those nearby.

if we can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

ke m. i 7
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